The Society of Physics Students (SPS) group here at Marshall also
participated in the solar eclipse on August 21st, 2017. This was an event
hosted by the College of Science as well as West Virginia’s Science
Adventures. This was a huge event with thousands of people. Our SPS
group helped organized so that several Dobsonian telescopes were
available on Buskirk field for the public. They also helped with set-up and
tear down for the event, participated in practice runs for telescope
training, and spent a good part of the ~ 3-hour event running our
tracking telescope with an additional high school volunteer student.

- Dr. Sean P. McBride, SPS Faculty Advisor
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